
We are updating the Marion County Hazard Mitigation Plan. Your feedback on this 

survey will help ensure our plan revision reflects the citizens' needs. The purpose 

of the Hazard Mitigation Plan is to identify hazards that could affect our county 

and develop plans and strategies to protect our citizens during these emergencies. 

Thank you for taking time to complete our short survey. 

The Marion County Emergency Management Agency will be hosting public 

meetings in February 2024 to review and update our plan. If you would like 

information regarding the dates of public meetings, please go to the Marion 

County EMA website at www.tnmcema.org. 

To take the survey online, please use the QR code below. If you have further 

questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact me. 
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Steve Lamb 

Marion County EMA 

slamb@marioncountytn.net 

(423) 605-1288

r:, ;,..a,� •:? ,I tr.l!:.I r,'I,■ I 
:/,· 
�-. 
. 
.:: 

·.-!r


